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Hunter, Donielle

From: KnowWho Services <noreply@knowwho.services>

Sent: Woednesday, March 23, 2016 6:13 AM

To: Puco Docketing -

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development ) L) _ NDQB - EL 5‘55
- 1% -EL

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

| was pleased to hear AEP's new pian calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal,
and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. | am further pleased this plan
prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The
further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not

just thanks, but opportunities.

It i5 my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and
coal transition commitments.

Sincerly
Sincerely,

Kathryn Little

123 E 156th St
Cleveland, OH 44110-
kgtlittle@outlook.com
(216) 383-9827
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February 25, 2016

Mr. Andre T. Porter, Chairman
Ohio PUCO

Continental Plaza

180 E. Broad Street, 11% Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear Chairman Porter,

The international Brotherhood of Electrical Workers support AEP Ohio's request
for a PPA.

We are Proud to work in the Electrical Industry in Ohio. AEP Ohio has submitted a
Purchase Power Agreement (PPA) for consideration by the PUCO which will protect
custamers against the possibility of loss of power capacity, ensure continued reliable
service and provide price stability in a market that has been volatile and unsettling for
many customers, The PPA will help level out the fluctuation in generating costs and
prevent viable and necessary power plants from being shut down due to economic
instability. These are valuable and environmentally compliant generating units. This
is not a bailout as characterized by detractors working to confuse the issue.

Ohia's Electric Supply is Dwindling.

New EPA regulations and economic pressures are forcing the accelerated shuidown of
many of Ohio's power generating plants. Stable, long-lived generating plants are at risk
of early closure resuiting in economic impact, job losses up to thousands by IBEW
Workers, reliability challenges and even more price instability. This is happening
because the current federally regulated market does not provide electric generators with
stable or predictable revenues.

Thirty-eight generation units have shut down since 2012, while at the same time there
has been no equal investment in construction of new power plants to offset these



Agreements - the very same mechanism that AEP Ohio has proposed to the PUCQO.

Without a PPA, AEP Ohio cannot support Ohio's electricity needs.

This impact goes further than electric price stability for Ohioans; there are significant
job and economic impacts as well:

Closures would result in skilled job losses directly and indirectly to thousands of
Ohioans, including men and women of International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers
Local Union 1466 that work currently in the station as well as the men and women of
Loca! 1105 that provides maintenance to the facility and new construction projects.
The power plants in question provide strong economic impact, adding $244 million to
the state's income; and don't discount the economic impact in local communities such
as small business owners and a good local tax base for schools and infrastructure to
name a few, some of which are areas still reeling from the recession,

The PPA is an important part of delivering unmatched, and stable, service to our
customers. Itis greatly needed and worthy of your support.

Sincerely,

Kenneth W. Cooper
International Vice President
IBEW Fourth District
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